
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern.   
 
 

   
   
We would like to inform you that Chilwell Dental Practice based at 165 High Road, NG9 
5BA is accepting children as NHS patients. We will be grateful if you would share this in 
your Newsletter incase any children don’t have access to a dentist. 
 

Parents who want to register their children can call our reception team on 0115 
9678200 Monday to Thursday 08:30-17:30 and Friday 08:30-16:00 to register and 
book a check-up appointment.  
 
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
The Chilwell Dental Team 
 

 
 
Email-  chilwell@dentalpartners.co.uk 
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